From: Margaret Hebblethwaite

Sent: 27 July 2023 20:38

To: Planning; David Fowler

Cc: Save Museum Street

Subject: Selkirk House, Museum Street, Planning application

| write with reference to planning application 2023/2510/P. A friend has drawn
my attention to this proposal and shown me a photo of the proposed building:

| could not believe that something so enormously oversized and out-of-place
could be considered in this area of central London, so close to the British
Museum. So | went to your website and found the application. The application
has zillions of documents and | cannot pretend to have studied them all, but |
have seen quite enough to see that it is true. It has 18 floors. | found this

.y

| write to express my strong objection and the sincere hope that this planning
application will be turned down before it is too late. It is completely
inappropriate by reason of its size. Let them take it away and put it next to the
Walkie Talkie and the Cheese Grater, but not begin a process of converting the
centre of London into something resembling New York.



Margaret Hebblethwaite
20 Trinity Court, 254 Grays Inn Road, London WC1X 8JX, England.



